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The new tarpaulin has been 
put up (twice). It now 

appears to be draining 
properly bar one bit. As it is 

clear plastic, it give a lot 
more light into the seating 
area. Thanks to all those 
who spent two weekends 

putting it up.

JW Sports in Bognor Regis can now do club shirts with the 
club logo embroidered on it. The cost is £4.00 plus the price 
of the shirt. We would prefer if you got your shirts in bottle 
green so we have a club identity when we go away to other 
shoots

Yet another new target

We are still finding a lot of un-named 
arrows on the courses. Section 15 of the 
rules states “All arrows must bear the 
archer's name. This identification should 
be a minimum or the archer's initial and 
surname”
If we find any more arrows without names, 
they will either be destroyed or re fletched 
into club arrows for have a gos.

We intend building a new 
table for the seating area 
on Sat 22nd Oct. If you can 
help, please contact Andy

Recently there has been a lot of interest in the 
woods and surrounding field by metal detectorists 
and amatuer historians. If you see them in our 
woods, please ask them to leave, unless they are 
escorted by a member of Ratpack
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